

Dear Friends,

We hope this letter finds you and your family well. We held off on sending out any communications the past few weeks in light of everything going on, however, we do want to update you on two things.

First, regarding SCRIP, there will be no penalty at the end of the year for not reaching your \$2,500. Please note, if you would like to continue using SCRIP, many vendors offer e-cards that can be printed and Presto Pay allows you to pay via bank account or credit card.

Second, while we are unsure of when they will take place, we will hold the HSA Board Elections for the 2020–2021 school year prior to the last day of school. We know this is a difficult time to be thinking about this, but please do not hesitate to reach out if you are interested in running for any of the open positions noted below.

Per the bylaws, we will need to keep these posted in the newsletter through the end of April until we have a firm date.

Thank you for your help and we pray you all stay well.

Best Wishes, Marianne and Nicole

## Open positions for the 2020-2021 HSA Board

## PRESIDENT

1 year term limit. May be occupied by one or two individuals

## • VICE PRESIDENT

1 year term limit. Must be committed to serving as (co)president in the following school year. May be occupied by one or two individuals

## • PRESCHOOL REPRESENTATIVE

Must have a child in one of the preschool grades. Work with teachers and parents on preschool specific events and topics

The following individuals will retain their board positions:

- Amanda McNamara, Secretary
- Kathy Colio, Treasurer
- Melissa Teagan, Primary School Representative
- Jennifer Blunda, Middle School Representative

If you are interested in applying for any of the open positions, please submit a brief bio to <a href="mailto:symshsapres@gmail.com">symshsapres@gmail.com</a>.